
March 17,2015 

Dear Aldermen: 

I live at 19 Waldorf Road, which is right next to the house of Beth Kirsch at 27 
Waldorf Road in Newton. 

I am aware that she is seeking a special permit to allow parking for more than 3 
people attending chocolate-making classes. I support her application for this 
permit and am not concerned about additional cars parking on the street for her 
classes. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Sprunck 
19 Waldorf Road 
617 -259-7098 
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